
18 August 2003 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
Chancellor 

Yishiva University 
Wilf Campus 
500 West 185th Street 

New York, NY 10033-3201 

USA 

Dear Rabbi Lamm 

I wonder if I can ask you to cast your mind back to 1966? In that year we 

interviewed you on film for a prologue to our movie, 2001: A Space Odys- 

sey. The interview was conducted by my colleague, Roger Caras. He asked 

you a number of questions about extraterrestrial life and related matters. 

As it was, the prologue was never realised as 2001 got progressively longer 

while we were making it. We interviewed some twenty other astronomers 

and scientists and a list is attached (like yourself, all ‘A’ list people!). 

Alas, the film of the interviews appears lost, but I managed to locate the 

transcripts that were done by the director Stanley Kubrick’s secretary who, 

I’m sorry to say, wasn’t terribly good at spelling and paid scant regard to 

punctuation. I have copy-edited the interviews and I’m including here the 

one we did with you. 

What we are hoping to do later this year is publish all of the interviews in 

a book, provisionally titled, The Stanley Kubrick Extraterrestrial Inter- 

views. 

If you have time I would appreciate you casting your eye through the at- 

tached interview to ensure it accurately reflects what you said. Further, if 

you would like to add a paragraph or two reflecting on what you said then 
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together with your present thoughts this would be a welcome addition to 

the volume (several scientists have already done this). 

I’m also including here the release form that you need to sign so that we 

can go ahead with the book. 

Further, a quotation from your interview is included on the NTSC tape I 

enclose here. This is a short DVD ‘extra’ that is to be included on a re- 

release of 2001 later this year. Again, I need clearance from you and a re- 

lease form relating to this is also included here. 

If you are in agreement, both release forms need to be returned to me. If 

you phone your local Federal Express office and quote our account num- 

ber, 134559381, they will come and collect and bill us. The envelope 

should be addressed to: 

Anthony Frewin 
Childwickbury Manor 
St Albans 
Herts AL3 6JX 
England 

[Tel: 07976.274186] 

I was Stanley Kubrick’s assistant from 1965 until his death in 1999 and I 

continue to work for the Kubrick Estate. 

If you have any further questions or concerns then do please call me on 

the numbers below or by e-mail. 

I am sorry to trouble with all this but nobody seems to move these days 
without the Legal Dept’s OK. 

With kindest regards . 
i Tine 

Anthony Frewin 

Home: 01727.761945 
Office: 01727.730703 (and fax) 
Mobile: 07976.274186 

E-mail: af@susurrus.demon.co.uk


